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I STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS BILL!  It's simply a work-around for Measure 114, 

which is being held up in the courts as possibly being unconstitutional.  The 

Constitution states that we have the right to bear arms; poor people can't afford $150 

just for a permit!  This bill will not keep us safer!  Criminals will always find a way to 

get a gun, they don't care about permits! 


